
The Redwood Sports Car Club 
Presents the eleventh annual 

 

Two - Seat Car Show, June 18 2022  

 
 

We are seeking sponsorships of $25.00 or more,  
and donations for door prizes. 

 
Besides the event day exposure, your business will receive notice by name on the club 

website, your name in the club newsletter, and in a follow-up letter to all entrants,  
along with mention on social media. 

 
Net proceeds are donated to local charities.  

Last year’s recipient was Humboldt Senior Resource Center 

   This year is the Making Headway Project 
 

Our deadline is May 26 2022. 
 

Make payment to R.S.C.C., P O Box 478, Eureka, CA 95502  
or to our representative today. 

 
If you have questions please contact Loren Fisher 599-7265  

e-mail: lorensamfisher@gmail.com 
The club website is: rscc.net  

 
Federal Tax ID# 68-0148228 

 


